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T UPELO 
Where Excellence is Tradition 

Public School District 

www.tupeloschools.com 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Mrs. Diana Ezell 

RE: School Calendar 

DATE: February 6, 2012 

After surveying parents, students, school employees, and community members, I 

am recommending that the Tupelo Board of Trustees adopt calendar B for the 2012-2013 

school year.  This calendar is most like the one adopted by Lee County Schools and 

coordinates with state universities.  The results of the survey are as follows: 

 

 

Number of Participants 

 

Community Member  4 

Parent   85 

Teacher  16 

District Employee 13 

Student  30 

 

Total   148 

 

Survey Results 

 

Calendar A   34.7% 

Calendar B  65.3% 


